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To: AAMVA BoardBoardOfDirectors@aamva.org

Date: 4/30/2008 11:01:13 PM
Subject:

Attachments: board memo 05 01 08.doc

Confidential
 
 
Dear Board members:
 
This report is on the brief side - many of the issues I would normally cover will be subjects of 
discussion at the Board meeting in Arlington, Virginia at the end of the week.
 
 
 
 
Best regards,
 
Neil
 
 
Neil D. Schuster
President & CEO
American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators
tel:         1.703.270.8932
email:   nschuster@aamva.org
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